From: <u>NectonSubstationAction Messenger</u>

To: Norfolk Boreas

Subject: Deadline 4 another discrepency **Date:** 23 January 2020 07:59:57

Dear Planning Inspectorate

This is a photograph taken from the back of the campsite belonging to Mr Paul King in Ivy Todd.

We have only just realised that the substations will be seen on a clear day from this campsite. (Lodge Farm trees can be seen on the right with Necton Woods in the (misty) middle)

No wonder then that the applicant has refused to consider the holiday lets in the area as insignificant.

Or could it be that their desk-based assessment is completely inadequate and flawed? We have continuously pressed the applicant to visit the area and see things for real instead of from a desk, but to no avail.

Our fear is that if The Secretary of State is of a mind to pass this application, many, many people will have a clear view of the substations that weren't expected to (by the applicant) and of course by the time they are proved wrong it will be too late.

We would ask that if the Planning Committee visit Necton again, they might use this as a viewpoint?

Regards NSAG

